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31st March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Lion King costume 
 
We are enjoying rehearsals so much this term! The children have been absolutely amazing – 
learning and performing their lines and songs like professionals! 
 
We are lucky to have a large bank of costumes already in school which were made when we 
performed The Lion King previously. However we do need to ask that some clothes are provided 
from home. Of course, these will be returned after the show. 
 
Unless otherwise specified, all children need a T-shirt and leggings as a base layer. The T-shirt 
needs to be a suitable colour for the animal your child is portraying (e.g. yellow for lions or grey 
for elephants.) The leggings can be the same colour or a neutral black or brown. 
 
We have masks for each animal but would also love to paint faces to make it easier for the 
audience to see expressions. Please do let us know if your child cannot use face paints. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support, 
 
Yours 
The Production Team 
 

           


